Bugatti Lotus Thriller La Costruzione Di Un
Sogno
Getting the books bugatti lotus thriller la costruzione di un sogno now is not
type of inspiring means. You could not on your own going taking into account
books store or library or borrowing from your associates to admission them.
This is an no question easy means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This
online revelation bugatti lotus thriller la costruzione di un sogno can be one
of the options to accompany you in the manner of having new time.
It will not waste your time. admit me, the e-book will categorically announce
you further situation to read. Just invest little times to admission this online publication bugatti lotus thriller la costruzione di un sogno as well as
review them wherever you are now.

911 LoveRS Jürgen Lewandowski 2018-01-08 -The first comprehensive homage to the
Porsche R and RS models -From the first 911 R (1967) through the varying RS
models, to the latest 911 R (2016) -Includes interviews with enthusiasts,
racing drivers and customers -Presents portraits of unique collectors' items
and race histories -Celebrates the 50th Anniversay of the Porsche 911 R in 2017
Porsche's sporting elite - the 911 R - more performance, less weight. As the
first comprehensive homage to the R and RS models, this is a must-have for all
Porsche 911 lovers. At auctions they rack up premium prices, but the makers of
the 911 R never intended to create objects of speculation for maximum profit.
Their main concern was developing vehicles that would appeal to customers
because of their uncompromising sportiness. The story begins 50 years ago, when
the first Porsche 911 R achieved five new long-distance world records in Monza;
and goes on to the latest 911 R - a car that is aware of its history, with
racing stripes, houndstooth bucket seats, manual gear change, and a freerevving naturally aspirated engine. In between the first and the latest lie 50
years, numerous models, and a legion of fans.
Killing and Dying Adrian Tomine 2021-05-04 "One of the most gifted graphic
novelists of our time." —Wired Killing and Dying is a stunning showcase of the
possibilities of the graphic novel medium and a wry exploration of loss,
creative ambition, identity, and family dynamics. With this work, Adrian Tomine
(Shortcomings, Scenes from an Impending Marriage) reaffirms his place not only
as one of the most significant creators of contemporary comics but as one of
the great voices of modern American literature. His gift for capturing emotion
and intellect resonates here: the weight of love and its absence, the pride and
disappointment of family, the anxiety and hopefulness of being alive in the
twenty-first century. "Amber Sweet" shows the disastrous impact of mistaken
identity in a hyper-connected world; "A Brief History of the Art Form Known as
Hortisculpture" details the invention and destruction of a vital new art form
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in short comic strips; "Translated, from the Japanese" is a lush, full-color
display of storytelling through still images; the title story, "Killing and
Dying", centers on parenthood, mortality, and stand-up comedy. In six
interconnected, darkly funny stories, Tomine forms a quietly moving portrait of
contemporary life. Tomine is a master of the small gesture, equally deft at
signaling emotion via a subtle change of expression or writ large across
landscapes illustrated in full color. Killing and Dying is a fraught, realist
masterpiece.
White Lotus Jamgon Mipham 2015-09-01 The commentary translated in these pages
is unusual and rare. But if the commentary is a rarity, its subject matter—the
seven-line invocation of Padmasambhava—is one of the best-known prayers in the
Tibetan Buddhist world. The overall significance of the Seven-Line Prayer is
perhaps best appreciated in relation to a practice called guru-yoga, or "union
with the nature of the guru." The purpose of guru-yoga is to purify and deepen
the student's relationship with his or her teacher. It is introduced as one of
the preliminary practices, and it remains crucial—in fact, its importance
increases—as one progresses through the more advanced levels of the tantric
path. The cultivation of devotion to the guru and the blending of one's mind
with his or her enlightened mind is, in the words of Dilgo Khyentse Rinpoche,
"the most vital and necessary of all practices and is in itself the surest and
fastest way to reach the goal of enlightenment." Regarding the origin of this
commentary, Mipham refers in the colophon to an event that triggered the abrupt
appearance in his mind of the hidden meaning of the prayer. It is interesting
to note that the language Mipham uses suggests that the commentary itself is
not an ordinary composition but perhaps a treasure teaching, specifically a
"mind-treasure" or gongter.
Villeneuve Allan de La Plante 1998-03-01 Few racing drivers displayed more fire
and passion than Gilles Villeneuve. Gilles believed the only way to drive was
with complete commitment...flat-out all the way. His aggressive style and
achievements live on in this exciting book/CD-ROM package. From the speed of
snowmobile rating through Formula Ford, Formula Atlantic, to Ferrari and
Formula One, the unique photographs show Villeneuve throwing his Ferrari
through the comers of his racing career. The exciting world of CD-ROM lets you
hear the scream of his engine as he forces his car to the limit. Full motion
video puts you right into the cockpit of the Ferrari as it twists and turns at
full speed. The book is full of great racing photos and biographical
information, as well as a Villeneuve chronology. The fully interactive CD-ROM
features contributions by racing greats such as Jackie Stewart, is Windows
compatible, and features almost every important action Villeneuve engaged in including the final one.
MATLAB for Engineering Berardino D'Acunto 2021-10 This book presents an
introduction to Matlab for students and professionals working in the field of
engineering and other scientific and technical sectors, who have an interest or
need to apply Matlab as a tool for undertaking simulations and formulating
solutions for the problems concerned.The presentation is highly accessible,
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employing a step-by-step approach in discussing selected problems: deduction of
the mathematical model from the physical phenomenon, followed by analysis of
the solutions with Matlab. Since a physical phenomenon takes place in space and
time, the corresponding mathematical model involves partial differential
equations. For this reason, the book is dedicated to numerically solving these
equations with the Finite Element Method and Finite Difference Method.
Throughout, the text presents numerous examples and exercises with detailed
worked solutions. Matlab for Engineering is a useful desktop reference for
undergraduates and scientists alike in real world problem solving.
The Hanoverian Dimension in British History, 1714–1837 Brendan Simms 2007-02-08
For more than 120 years (1714–1837) Great Britain was linked to the German
Electorate, later Kingdom, of Hanover through Personal Union. This made Britain
a continental European state in many respects, and diluted her sense of insular
apartness. The geopolitical focus of Britain was now as much on Germany, on the
Elbe and the Weser as it was on the Channel or overseas. At the same time, the
Hanoverian connection was a major and highly controversial factor in British
high politics and popular political debate. This volume was the first
systematically to explore the subject by a team of experts drawn from the UK,
US and Germany. They integrate the burgeoning specialist literature on aspects
of the Personal Union into the broader history of eighteenth- and early
nineteenth-century Britain. Never before had the impact of the Hanoverian
connection on British politics, monarchy and the public sphere, been so
thoroughly investigated.
Environment, Health, and Safety Lari A. Bishop 1997
Lotus Elise and Exige 1995-2020: The Complete Story Johnny Tipler 2021-04-26
Named after Elisa, the granddaughter of Lotus's owner at the time, Romano
Artioli of Bugatti fame, the Lotus Elise was launched at the Frankfurt Show in
1995. In the subsequent twenty-five years it has not only established itself as
the embodiment of what Lotus stands for, it retains a unique place in the
international sports car market. No other manufacturer came up with a car to
seriously rival the Elise, nor the Exige, in terms of handling dexterity on
both road and racetrack, and it aptly characterizes the definition of a sports
car. Written in Johnny Tipler's inimitable style this book includes a detailed
evolution of the Elise and Exige, including full specification tables;
interviews with key individuals involved in their design and development,
including Richard Rackham, Gavan Kershaw, Neil Thomas, Russell Carr, Barney
Hatt and Andy Pleavin; Elisa Artioli on her namesake, its past and future;
motor sport adaptions and successes and finally, driving experiences on road
and track. The production of the Elise and Exige was sustained through four
corporate upheavals. Now in Geely ownership, the future for Lotus looks bright.
Manga Melech Ryo Azumi 2010 "The rise and fall of kings and nations!"--Cover.
Bugatti Lance Cole 2019-10-30 This expert volume examines the engineering,
design, and modeling of this classic sportscar through the years—fully
bugatti-lotus-thriller-la-costruzione-di-un-sogno

3/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 8, 2022 by guest

illustrated with color photos. Innovative car designer Ettore Bugatti changed
the history of both motorsports and engineering with the legendary T35.
Introduced at the Grand Prix of Lyon in 1924, its clever engine design, new
suspension thinking, and distinct body style marked the beginning of a new era
in car racing. Automotive journalist, industrial designer and Bugatti expert
Lance Cole pays tribute to this iconic automobile in a detailed yet engaging
commentary. Fully illustrated with color photos, this volume chronicles the
story of the T35’s design and evolution. For the car modeling enthusiast, Cole
also details the modeling options in synthetic materials and die cast metals.
The Peggy Guggenheim Collection of Modern Art Nicolas Calas 1967
Disciple IV Abingdon Press 2005-05 DISCIPLE IV UNDER THE TREE OF LIFE is the
final study in the four-phase DISCIPLE program and is prepared for those who
have completed BECOMING DISCIPLES THROUGH BIBLE STUDY. The study concentrates
on the Writings (Old Testament books not in the Torah or the Prophets), the
Gospel of John, and Revelation. Emphasis on the Psalms as Israel's hymnbook and
prayer book leads natural to an emphasis on worship in the study. Present
through the entire study is the sense of living toward completion - toward the
climax of the message and the promise, extravagantly pictured in Revelation.
The image of the tree and the color gold emphasize the prod and promise in the
Scriptures for DISCIPLE IV: UNDER THE TREE OF LIFE. The word under in the title
is meant to convey invitation, welcome, sheltering, security, and rest - home
at last. Commitment and Time Involved 32 week study Three and one-half to four
hours of independent study each week (40 minutes daily for leaders and 30
minutes daily for group members) in preparation for weekly group meetings.
Attendance at weekly 2.5 hour meetings. DVD Set Four of the five videos in this
set contain video segments of approximately ten minutes each that serve as the
starting point for discussion in weekly study sessions. The fifth video is the
unique component that guides an interactive worship experience of the book of
Revelation. Under the Tree of Life Scriptures lend themselves to videos with
spoken word, art, dance, music, and drama. Set decorations differs from segment
to segment depending on the related Scripture and its time period. Set
decoration for video segments related to the Writings generally has a Persian
theme. Set decoration for the New Testament video segments emphasizes the
simpler life of New Testament times.
Ajax, the Dutch, the War Simon Kuper 2012-09-11 Presents a history of the Dutch
soccer team Ajax during World War II, discussing how the Germans hunted down
and eliminated the Jews of the Netherlands including soccer players and how
soccer was still played in other European countries during the war.
The Blooming of a Lotus Thich Nhat Hanh 2009-04-01 One of the world's great
meditation teachers offers thirty-four guided exercises that will bring both
beginning and experienced practitioners into closer touch with their bodies,
their inner selves, their families, and the world. Compassionate and wise,
Thich Nhat Hanh's healing words help us acknowledge and dissolve anger and
separation by illuminating the way toward the miracle of mindfulness.
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Carlo Chiti - Sinfonia Ruggente Oscar Orefici 2003-01-01
containing the human and professional portrait of one of
designer of racing engines, starting from his experience
technical management area, up to his long and productive
Autodelta and with Bernie Ecclestone.

A fascinating book
the most important
as chief of Ferrari
co-operation with

Bugatti & Lotus Thriller Romano Artioli 2019-07-14T00:00:00+02:00 Ci sono
imprenditori che si sforzano di trovare un’idea geniale per cambiare le sorti
di un settore, ma ci sono anche uomini che, giovanissimi, s’innamorano di un
sogno e fanno di tutto per realizzarlo. Romano Artioli, fondatore di Autexpò, è
un imprenditore che ha inseguito il desiderio di far rinascere una delle più
prestigiose marche automobilistiche del mondo, la Bugatti. E, con passione e
dedizione, ha raggiunto questo obiettivo. Mantovano per nascita, bolzanino
d’adozione, l’autore, poco più che diciottenne, apre il suo primo centro
d’assistenza auto, acquista un banco prova idraulico e inizia a revisionare i
motori dimostrando da subito una grande abilità. Crea concessionarie, importa
auto, diventa presidente dell’Automobile club locale. Capisce che le macchine
si vendono se c’è assistenza adeguata, così convince Enzo Ferrari a lasciargli
la gestione del marchio non solo nel Triveneto, ma in Germania meridionale.
Dopo anni di esperienze in giro per il mondo, arriva il momento di realizzare
il suo sogno da bambino: incanta il governo francese e si fa cedere il marchio
Bugatti. Poi, per potenziare l’attività, acquisisce anche il gruppo Lotus.
Siamo a metà anni Novanta e, mentre la Bugatti EB 112 viene nominata «la
berlina più bella del mondo», quando tutto sembra aver preso la giusta «curva»,
come nel più classico dei thriller arriva il colpo di scena, subdolo e
inatteso, che cambia tutto. Tra peripezie a non finire, trappole di banchieri,
truffe di avvocati e famelici affaristi, Bugatti & Lotus thriller racconta
l’inizio di un grande sogno tutto italiano di genio e creatività. E la sua
presunta fine.
Gidion's Knot Johnna Adams 2014-03-03 Over the course of a parent/teacher
conference, a grieving mother and an emotionally overwhelmed primary school
teacher have a fraught conversation about the tragic suicide of the mother's
son, Gidion. Gidion may have been bullied severely—or he may have been an
abuser. As his story is slowly uncovered, the women try to reconstruct a
satisfying explanation for Gidion's act and come to terms with excruciating
feelings of culpability.
L'automobile è femmina Carolina Baur 2022-03-20 Questo libro parla di passioni,
desideri, sogni e invenzioni che si intersecano nel tempo e gravitano attorno
alle automobili sportive, con un occhio di riguardo al ruolo femminile. Vuol
dare voce a tutte le grandi donne che hanno lasciato un’impronta indelebile
nella storia dell’automobile nel mondo.
Here We Are in Paradise Tony Earley 1997-04-01 This collection of stories, set
in various locales of North Carolina create entire worlds and indelible moments
as only the best short fiction does.
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Gemmotherapy, and the Scientific Foundations of a Modern Meristemotherapy
Marcello Nicoletti 2020-08-27 This book reports on the current state of
meristemotherapy (also called gemmotherapy or budtherapy) and its possible
future directions. Meristemotherapy focuses on the growth of plants, and is
based on analytical studies, pre-clinic research, clinical trials and activity
tests. The book investigates the determination of preparation methods,
collateral effects, posology, and administration methods.
Peking to Paris Luigi Barzini 2007-01-01
Dallara. Dall'Emilia alla conquista del mondo. Ediz. italiana e inglese Daniele
Buzzonetti 2019
How to Build a Car: The Autobiography of the World’s Greatest Formula 1
Designer Adrian Newey 2017-11-02 'Adrian has a unique gift for understanding
drivers and racing cars. He is ultra competitive but never forgets to have fun.
An immensely likeable man.' Damon Hill
Blueprint for Black Power Amos N. Wilson 1998 Afrikan life into the coming
millennia is imperiled by White and Asian power. True power must nest in the
ownership of the real estate wherever Afrikan people dwell. Economic destiny
determines biologial destiny. 'Blueprint for Black Power' details a master plan
for the power revolution necessary for Black survival in the 21st century.
White treatment of Afrikan Americans, despite a myriad of theories explaining
White behavior, ultimately rests on the fact that they can. They possess the
power to do so. Such a power differential must be neutralized if Blacks are to
prosper in the 21st century ... Aptly titled, 'Blueprint for Black Power' stops
not at critique but prescribes radical, practical theories, frameworks and
approaches for true power. It gives a biting look into Black potentiality.
(Back cover).
Confessions of Zeno Italo Svevo 1923
Pocock & Pitt Elliott Baker 2005 "It's a long time since I read a book that was
so consistently enjoyable. The whole novel, while tough and disenchanted,
increases your appetite for life." -Eastern Daily Press "A strange and comic
odyssey, too complicated to summarize, but a joy to read." -Daily Telegraph
"Pocock and Pitt is philosophical, witty and erudite, wise and exciting and one
of the best novels I have read this year." -Irish Times "Elliott Baker is one
of the wittiest of American authors. Quite rightly, this is a "one of a kind"
fiction." -The Scotsman
Literary Theory Terry Eagleton 1985
L'americano. Tom Tjaarda a Torino 1958-2017 Giosuè Boetto Cohen 2019
Bugatti Type 50 Julius Kruta 2019-04-23 Launched in 1930, the Bugatti Type 50
heralded a new era with the introduction of the Molsheim marque’s first twinbugatti-lotus-thriller-la-costruzione-di-un-sogno
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cam design, a supercharged 4.9-litre straight-eight engine of prodigious power.
At a time when brute force was needed to win the Le Mans 24 Hours, a
competition version was developed and three such Type 50s took part in 1931.
The car around which this book is focused, 50177, was leading the famous
endurance race when the team withdrew it owing to tyre failures that had
afflicted the sister cars, causing one to crash heavily at high speed. The
fascinating story of 50177, and the Type 50 in general, is told in this
brilliantly researched and superbly illustrated book in the Great Cars series.
Introductory chapters explain the economically perilous world of 1931, the
genius of Ettore and Jean Bugatti, the bloodline of large-capacity Bugatti
engines, and the Type 46 from which the Type 50 was derived. There follows an
in-depth exploration of the Type 50’s design and development, including the
Miller inspiration behind its twin-cam engine. The four Le Mans races in which
Type 50s took part form the core of the book and tell a story of promise
unfulfilled. The subject car, 50177, raced three times, in 1931 as a works
entry with race no. 5 (driven by Albert Divo and Guy Bouriat) and in 1934 and
1935 with works assistance as no. 2 (driven by Pierre Veyron and Roger Labric).
A section about the drivers presents illustrated biographies of the four men
who raced 50177 as well as the four others in the 1931 works team — Louis
Chiron and Achille Varzi in no. 4 and Maurice Rost and Count Caberto Conelli in
no. 6. Post-war, three-time Le Mans winner Luigi Chinetti bought 50177 in 1949
and took it to America, where it spent nearly 50 years with five different
owners. The last of them was Miles Coverdale, a passionate Bugatti collector
who kept the car for 23 years and uncovered much of its history through
correspondence with former works mechanics, notably Robert Aumaître. Co-authors
Mark Morris and Julius Kruta, wellknown in the Bugatti world for their immense
knowledge and enthusiasm, present a wealth of fresh information and
illustration in this fine book.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman,
and for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free
State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery,
where I remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and
fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie 1987
Bugatti & Lotus Romano Artioli 2019
Bugatti : How Did It Become the King of Sports Cars? Garvit Yadav 2020-06-04
Bugatti is a luxury car manufacturer founded by an Italian designer Etorre
Bugatti . The company is renowned worldwide for its unique design coupled by
the high level of engineering incorporated in the production process. Bugatti
has experienced great success over the years due to the laser sharp attention
it places in the development of unique fast cars that are designed by some of
the best engineers around the world. In this book we will look into the history
of the company and all the up - downs that it saw. We will also look at how it
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got revived and came back into business after being shut down and some of the
best cars that it produced. Towards the end we will enumerate various features
which make Bugattis so expensive and unique.
Bugatti Veyron Martin Roach 2013-04-01 The Bugatti Veyron's statistics are
mind-boggling: 0-60mph in 2.5 seconds; a top speed of 253 mph; tyres that cost
£20,000 a set and an engine with ten radiators and four turbos; a launch
control system taken from F1 and even windscreen wipers that create sizeable
downforce ... all delivered complete with a high-end stereo system, luxurious
leather seats and air-conditioning. It was a feat of engineering grandiosity
that, in automotive terms, rivals the achievements of the great 19th Century
industrialists. InA Quest for Perfection, no. 1 bestselling author Martin Roach
sets out to track down the mythical beast that is a Bugatti Veyron - and
ultimately attempts to drive one. He traces the genesis of this remarkable
machine through Bugatti's long and glorious early days and then through its
more turbulent modern era. Travelling to the top secret Bugatti Research &
Development workshop in Germany, touring the factory and chateau in France
where these stunning cars are hand-built, interviewing famous engineers, superrich owners and automotive presidents, as well as a host of other expert eyewitnesses to this unique car's many achievements, Roach ponders this mechanical
whirlwind and in so doing has written apage-turning study of a modern
masterpiece. Bugatti Veyron: A Quest for Perfection discovers and unravels the
enigma that is this remarkable car. Part-history, part-personal obsession,
part-travelogue, part-humorous quest, altogether a book that will appeal to
both fans of cars, and serious petrol-heads,Top Gearviewers as well as anyone
who has ever raised an eyebrow as a shiny piece of metal on four wheels drives
past in the street. For the first time, Bugatti has allowed access to the
Veyron's Chief Engineer, designers, test drivers, archivists, the Bugatti
factory, photographers and the President of Bugatti himself.
Head First JQuery Ryan Benedetti 2011-09-21 Explains how to build complex
scripting functionality with minimal coding, providing coverage of functions
ranging from incorporating Ajax apps and overcoming the limits of HTML and CSS
to building plug-ins and using animation. Original.
Top Gear Ultimate Supercars Jason Barlow 2019-10-17 Guaranteed to rev the
engines of car fans everywhere. Supercars are the purest and most extreme
expression of automotive performance there is - and no one knows the territory
better than the TopGear team. With ever-increasing power outputs, radical new
designs, and eye-popping price tags, this book is a celebration of the supercar
in all its fabulous glory. Supercars also brings this incredibly fast-moving,
hi-octane world bang up to date. The world's best writers and photographers
explore the latest developments in thrilling style - from the new generation of
pure-electric cars that have raised the bar for zero emissions performance, to
the crazy machines hell-bent on breaking the 300mph barrier ... this is TopGear
Supercars. Buckle up. Are you ready?
Bugatti Blue Lance Cole 2018-11-30 The British have had an affair with Bugatti
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for decades and perhaps Prescott Hill-Climb in Gloucestershire is the place
where that relationship has reached its highlights across the decades. This
collection of photographic images captures the brilliance of Bugatti design
amid Bugatti blue at Prescott's wonderful natural amphitheatre in the Cotswolds
to which visitors, Bugatti owners, enthusiasts and addicts have travelled from
all over the world to gather and to race up the hill.The author has spent years
around old cars, often visiting Prescott and its home to the Bugatti Owners
Club which itself celebrates the 80th anniversary of its base at Prescott in
2018 and, the Clubs own 90th anniversary in 2019.In this collection of over 200
photographs, much of the masterworks of Molsheim are captured in action and at
rest, at the altar of British Bugatti enthusiasm. Herein are wonderful moments
and memories of old Bugatti cars, their owners and drivers, and other vintage
and classic cars in VS-CC action at this revered location.This new collection
of stunning images, allied to a concise narrative (with assistance from Bugatti
experts), should provide the classic car enthusiast with something new to
accompany their own memories amid a record of Prescott and the Bugatti Owners
Club events and Veteran Sports-Car Club days.
Life Is Real Only Then, When "I Am" G. I. Gurdjieff 2021-11-10T13:09:00Z Here
is a series of talks and lectures as well as a personal account of the master's
spiritual and philosophical development providing specific suggestions and
practices for achieving inner knowledge. The purpose of this series, according
to Gurdjieff, is to assist the arising - in the mentation and in the feelings
of the reader - of a veritable, non-fantastic representation, not of that
illusory world which he now perceives, but of the world existing in reality.
The Legal Protection of Databases Mark J. Davison 2003-06-26 Mark Davison
examines several legal models designed to protect databases, considering in
particular the EU Directive, the history of its adoption and its transposition
into national laws. He compares the Directive with a range of American
legislative proposals, as well as the principles of misappropriation that
underpin them. In addition, the book also contains a commentary on the
appropriateness of the various models in the context of moves for an
international agreement on the topic. This book will be of interest to
academics and practitioners, including those involved with databases and other
forms of new media.
Honor's Knight Rachel Bach 2014-02-25 The rollicking sequel to Fortune's Pawn - an action packed science fiction novel. Devi Morris has a lot of problems.
And not the fun, easy-to-shoot kind either. After a mysterious attack left her
short several memories and one partner, she's determined to keep her head down,
do her job, and get on with her life. But even though Devi's not actually
looking for it -- trouble keeps finding her. She sees things no one else can,
the black stain on her hands is growing, and she is entangled with the cook
she's supposed to hate. But when a deadly crisis exposes far more of the truth
than she bargained for, Devi discovers there's worse fates than being shot, and
sometimes the only people you can trust are the ones who want you dead.
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